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Rob Ratton’s article “How to respond to harassment allegations in the workplace” was featured in

the Memphis Business Journal. The article brings keen insight to the chronic problem of sexual

harassment in the workplace. He breaks down the steps an employer should take when addressing

any and all complaints of sexual harassment in the workplace.

Rob said, “However, when the allegations land on your doorstep, the matter is more complicated.

After you have created an environment that encourages reporting misconduct, how do you handle

the reports?”

“The first step in addressing a sexual harassment complaint is the investigation.”

To read the full article, please visit Memphis Business Journal. (Subscription required)

https://www.bizjournals.com/memphis/news/2017/12/22/guest-column-how-to-respond-to-harassment.html?ana=e_ae_set1&s=article_du&ed=2017-12-22&u=rElXAQvEHWCEUGQAiyl4zQ07539957&t=1515167872&j=79385241
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